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Procurement Department 

ADDENDUM # 1 

To:  File 2006-150-49-5039 
IFB for: Purchase and Installation of Cabinets at Victoria Plaza Apartments 

CHANGES: 
Delete Pages AM-00 and AM-06 and replace with the attached revisions. 

The following questions are asked: 

Question 1:  There is a lot of documentation on the bottom of the document, does that need to be 
submitted with the bid, or can the pricing and detail suffice for the time being? 

Answer 1: It must all be submitted prior to the deadline of 2 pm on July 13, 2020 in a 
sealed envelope, box or package. See page 4 for details. See Section 5 for the bid 
response format. 

Question 2: I see the bid is asking for countertops as well.  I own a cabinet shop, do I need to submit 
a bid for the countertops as well or can you get another vendor for that? 

Answer 2: We are asking for a turnkey project, so countertops must be included in the response. 

Question 3: Since we are a wholesale cabinet company, would it be feasible to supply just the 
cabinetry? 

Answer 3:  See Answer #2. 

Question 4:  On the plans AM-01 has 9 units with type D cabinets on each of the 8 floors, but when 
we look at AM-05 it shows 3 of Type D. Please clarify the quantity of each D types 
cabinets being requested to bid or should AM-01 location layout be view as for 
illustrated purposes only? 

Answer 4:  You are confusing our room numbers with room quantities.  The designation X03 on 
sheet AM-5 is not a quantity, is a room number.  Since the plan is for floors 2 thru 9 “X” 
is the floor number, so if that plan were of the 8th floor that would be room 803.etc.  This 
is the case for all such numbers found below room names and starting with “X”.   

By: CharlesRBode   Date: July 7, 2020 

 Charles Bode, Procurement Manager 








